7-H March Newsletter

Dear 7-H Parents:
It’s almost the beginning of March already!!!  Spring is just around the corner.  Here are just a few things to bring to your attention for this month.

· March 2-6 – March Break
· March 9 – Back to school
· March 9-20 – Spring Fundraiser. More details to follow after March Break.
· March 16 – Acadian projects are due and will be presented to the Middle School, as well as being marked for their Social Studies class.
· March 19 – Acadian projects will be showcased for the K-5 classes 
· Students still need to be dressed appropriately for winter weather.  

              Thank you for your co-operation and continued support.                                           Mrs. Iris Hitchcock				
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